**Subject:** Dean's Update

**Date:** Tuesday, October 4, 2022 at 11:43:34 AM Eastern Daylight Time

**From:** CFAES Office of the Vice President and Dean

**To:** CFAES Office of the Vice President and Dean via Cfaes-all

Attachments: image001.png

## CFAES Community,

CFAES Office of Diversity, Equity, and Inclusion Update: Last fall the college conducted a faculty and staff climate survey that included focus groups. On **Friday, October 14 from 10:00-11:30** Assistant Dean and Director, Dr. Kathy Lechman will share results of the survey and focus groups with the college. If you cannot participate in person, the session will be recorded for later viewing. Once you register you will receive a confirmation email containing information about joining the meeting. To register click <a href="here">here</a>. Registration is required.

In the spring, the college also completed departmental audits. On **Thursday, October 20 from 2:00-3:00** Assistant Dean and Director, Dr. Kathy Lechman will present the findings from the departmental audits. If you cannot participate at that time the session will be recorded for future viewing. To register click <u>here</u>. Registration is required.

In addition, Dr. Leo Taylor continues to offer a wide array of professional development opportunities check them out <a href="here.">here.</a>

COVID-19 guidance has been updated on Safe and Healthy for the AU22 semester. At this time, there is not any additional college-specific guidance. Please visit the Safe and Healthy website for guidance: <a href="https://safeandhealthy.osu.edu/tracing-isolation-quarantine">https://safeandhealthy.osu.edu/tracing-isolation-quarantine</a>

Sincerely,
Dean Cathann Kress



## Cathann A. Kress, Ph.D.

Vice President for Agricultural Administration and Dean College of Food, Agricultural, and Environmental Sciences 140 Agricultural Administration, 2120 Fyffe Road, Columbus, OH 43210 614-292-4703 Office kress.98@osu.edu